From:
Mr Warwick Price

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a small school Principal and feel very strongly that this data does not
accurately represent the achievements of small schools due to small cohort
numbers. One year our school may be at the top of the pile and the next year
it is at the bottom. Please consider when publishing this data how it affects
small schools and small communities.

Kind Regards,

Warwick Price



